
 

 

 
2nd February 2017 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

Nursery Trip to The Edge Theatre 
 

On Friday 3rd March we will be taking the Nursery children to The Edge Theatre in Chorlton to watch a 
performance of 'Wow Said The Owl'. The show will start at 1.30pm, so we will be leaving school after lunch 
to walk to the theatre. We will arrive back to school at around 2.30pm.  
 
We will need three parent helpers to help us walk the children to The Edge Theatre and then back to 
school, but unfortunately these helpers will be unable to stay for the performance due to the capacity of the 
theatre. If you are able to help out on the day, please indicate on the reply slip below, or speak to your 
child’s keyworker. 
 
A contribution of £8.00 to help cover the cost of the show would be greatly appreciated. If we do not receive 

sufficient contributions, the trip may have to be cancelled. If your child is eligible for Pupil Premium, you are 

entitled to the workshop being funded by school. 

 

School jumpers or polo shirts are to be worn for the visit. If a child arrives on a school trip without their 

school jumper, appropriate clothing to assist in immediate identification of any pupil attending a trip will be 

provided. 

 

Please return your slip and contribution to the school office in an envelope with your child’s name, class, 

amount enclosed and workshop name by Friday 24th February. Alternatively, payment can be made via 

SIMS Agora. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Khadijah Iqbal and Natalie Glendon 

Nursery Teachers  

___________________________________________________________________________________ 

Nursery Trip to The Edge Theatre 
 
Child’s Name:_________________________________________________ Class:___________________ 
 
I give permission for my child to attend the trip to The Edge Theatre  [  ] 
I am able to help out on the day      [  ] 
 
 
Signed(Parent/Carer):___________________________________________ Date:___________________ 


